
Twitter for learning notices:  @ladygrovepri 
Email: office.2609@ladygrove-park.oxon.sch.uk 
Direct link to School Blog: ladygrove-park.blogspot.co.uk 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
O'camel ye faithful, joyful and groovy.  Year 2 put on a FUNKY performance this year for their play Lights, Camel, Action!  They all 
looked fabulous in their costumes and the audience loved dancing along to their beautiful singing.  All the children had an amazing 
time and all the Year 2 adults are very proud teachers.  WELL DONE, Year 2!    
We all wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!                                                                                                                  Year 2 team 
 
On Monday, Year 4 had Open Classrooms. Parents were invited to look at all the hard work that the children had been doing in Maths and Literacy.  
Parents also saw the learning that the children had been doing on the Ancient Egyptians, scarab beetles, necklaces and death masks that had been 
made.  We would like to extend our gratitude to you for your continued support and wish you all the best for 2019. 

Year 4 team 
 
This term, Year 6 have been working on their Money Matters project. The children have used their excellent teamwork skills to set up their own 
businesses selling Christmas craft items. They have created their own advertising materials, planned projected profits and produced their products to 
a high standard.  All term, they have been looking forward to selling their wares to key stage 2 and their parents and we can't wait to see which team 
made the most profit!                                                                                                                                                                                                                Year 6 team 
 
New Clubs will be listed in our first newsletter of 2019 - so keep an eye out!  

 
We say goodbye to Verissimo Toste and Shona Dance tomorrow.  Verissimo has been covering a maternity leave which has now come to an end.  
Verissimo now has a new teaching post in another school in Oxford and we wish him the very best.  Shona has been with us since March 2016 and has 
been a valued member of our TA and ASC teams.  We wish Shona all the very best for the future.   We have appointed a new teaching assistant Vanda 
Thompson.  Vanda currently works in our ASC and we welcome her in joining our fabulous TA team.  Cress Lai will return from her maternity leave in 
the New Year and, together with Lynn Naiver, will teach Class 10 for the rest of this academic year. 
 
At the end of this newsletter is a snapshot of our school menu for next term.  You can also view this on our website under ‘Key Info’, ‘School Menu’  
  
School is finishing at 1.15pm tomorrow and After School Club finishes at 4pm. (If your child is not attending tomorrow please ensure you email ASC).  
All lunches take place as normal. 
Please ensure your child takes home everything from the cloakrooms tomorrow as Kevin will be painting the cloakroom areas over the break.  Thank 
you. 
 
I hope everyone has a lovely festive break and look forward to seeing you all next year! 
 

 
COMING UP… 

On 16th January M&M Theatrical Productions are in school in the afternoon to perform Robin Hood to Year 1-6 children.  Each year, without fail, this 
touring theatrical company visit our school to briefly bring back the atmosphere of Christmas. They are experts in family entertainment of classic 
stories.  We ask for a voluntary donation of £2.75 per child to cover the cost of this.  Please pay for this via ParentPay.    Thank you to the few who 
have paid for this – for those who haven’t please can you do as soon as possible.  Thank you 

 
Dates next term:   

  Date Activity Time Place Notes 
Mon 7th Jan INSET DAY – school closed    

Thurs 10th Jan Cycle Training    
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NOTICES … 
 
Reminder: Admissions to school (Academic Year 19/20):  If your child was born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015 you must apply for a school place for 
your child for entry in the academic year September 2018.  You will be able to apply on-line from 25th October.  Please visit www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/admissions  for 
further information.   The deadline line date is 15th January 2019. 
Please remember the following:- 

• It is the responsibility of parents/carers to apply for a school place by the deadline of 15 January 2019 

• If your child is attending nursery classes within a primary school, you must still apply for a place in the main school 

• You can list three different schools in order of preference. We strongly advise you to use all three preferences 

• We advise you to enter your catchment (or designated) school as one of your preferences 

• Attending your catchment school does not entitle you to free home to school transport if it is not your closest school and / under 2 miles away 

• If your application is late, you are far less likely to get a place at one of your preferred schools. 
Click on this link for easy access to OCC website https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/cms/content/online-school-applications 

  

School finishes tomorrow at 1.15pm 
                                      (Lunches as normal) 

                                  ASC finishes at 4pm 

 
                                 Andrew Markham and the School Team 
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